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TMNP's achievement in the Year 2020 

 

1. More than 950 gifted students (Past and Present TMNP project beneficiaries) are in the WhatsApp 
network. More than 17 groups accommodate Satara, Wai, Pune, Maval, Chakan, Talegaon 
underprivileged gifted identified from 2007 to 2020. 

2. Every week TMNP posts on the WhatsApp group covering topics such as Emotions & Giftedness, 
Moral and Ethical Stories, Puzzles, Giftedness Awareness, Study Skill, Life Goal Planning, Book 
reading. 

3. We have launched two new projects of Giftedness. One project is in collaboration with Jnana 
Prabodhini Harali (Osmanabad district). In this project, we identify gifted from 16 Tanda (Nomadic 
tribes settlement) and join the mainstream.  

4. The second project is launched by Mayuri Lokhande (a Postgraduate from Siddhi Vinayak College 
Pune and beneficiary of TMNP) at her native village of Paradh (Jalana District).  

5. Successfully conducted an online feedback survey to study the impact of the TMNP on 
underprivileged students, donors outlook and expectations.  

6. Four research papers are near completion, namely, 1. Panchakosha assessment, 2. Effectivity of the 
nurturing web model, 3. Impact of digital media on underprivileged gifted, 4. Criteria for giftedness 
awareness advertisements. TMNP will submit these scientific papers to International journals.  

7. TMNP has come up with unique employment generation opportunities for underprivileged girls. 
Marriage and family responsibilities create hurdles to get decent jobs. To promote quality 
employment, TMNP has launched 'Samskar Chamu". In this, gifted girls will start a small nurturing 
centre for 1st to 6th std kids of the surrounding locality. TMNP will raise funds to sustain Samskar 
Chamu's for three years and help them become self-sustaining.  

8. Two such Samskar Chamu's have already started, one in Talegaon (Pune district) for Leprosy 
rehabilitated kids and the second one at Paradh village in Jalana district.  

9. TMNP is submitting three years Giftedness project with the help of Mahindra, Chakan. Already 
TMNP has completed seven years of collaboration project and now eager to start the next three 
years journey.  

10. Innovative indigenous ideas designing such as Gatiman Gatisheel (syllabus acceleration), Ashtang 
Samupdeshan (Gifted Counselling), G Class (Entire gifted girls classroom in rural setup), 
Trigunatamak Jeevan Sankalp (Life Goal Planning), Abhyas Vruti Samvardhan (Study Skill Nurturing), 
Mentor-Mentee etc. has completed and now in description stage.  

11. Thirty underprivileged gifted girls joined TMNP's Bharati project. In this project, we have helped 
them draft their life goals and provide support to plan the same. These girls will be with us for the 
next 8 to 10 years.  
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